
December 2019
Things we are Learning 

This year is just flying by!

In December we are going to be celebrating the 
Christmas Season, with a focus on the true meaning 
of Christmas and the birth of Jesus.  We will be 
reading stories, singing songs, and making crafts, as 
we continue to work on fine and gross motor skills.  
We will also have a Cozy Christmas Pajama Day on 
our last day of school before Christmas break!  I am 
excited to enjoy everything this special season has 
for us!  

Color: Yellow Shape: Star
Number: 4 Letters: H  I  J

Important Dates this month:
Dec 12 - School Christmas Concert @ DDS
Dec 19 - Cozy Christmas Pajama Day

Fees 
Fees of $35 per child are used 
to cover bulk supplies, such as 
writing booklets, duotangs, 
crayons, glue sticks, pencils, 
etc.  Please pay at the office at 
your earliest convenience.   

Holidays 
Our last day of school will be 
Thursday, December 19th.


School will return on Tuesday, 
January 7th.


Have a safe and happy holiday 
season!


Parent 
Volunteers 

Parent volunteers are always 
welcome in our classroom!  I 
would especially encourage 
you to stay help us out on your 
child’s Special Day.  


We will need some extra help in 
the classroom for our Cozy 
Christmas Pajama Day on 
Thursday, Dec 19.  If you are 
able to help please message 
me to sign up!  


Thank you so much!



